Ann Clark

From: Larry Nelson <Inelsondelafield@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 9:53 AM

To: Ann Clark

Subject: Re: Ordinance discussion

Ann,

| would like to address the commissioners as to the need for an additional inclusion to Ordinance section
90.04. Specifically, | would like to discuss the need for an ordinance to address chronic dog barking. It is
possible that the ordinance scope might be expanded to cover other animal types but dog barking is my
immediate area of concern.

Thanks and regards,

Larry

From: Ann Clark <aclark@ashecountygov.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 8:39 AM

To: 'Larry Nelson'

Subject: RE: Ordinance discussion

Mr. Nelson,

I need for you to submit in writing what your concern is. That way | can include it in the commissioners’ agenda packet
so they will know about it prior to the meeting. An email will work just fine.

Thank you,

Ann Clark

From: Larry Nelson [mailto:Inelsondelafield @hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016-6:32 AM

To: Ann Clark

Subject: Ordinance discussion

Good morning Ann,
| had a discussion last week with Mr. Testerman regarding my concerns relative to ordinance section 90.04.
His suggestion was that | voice my concerns at an upcoming meeting of the commissioners. Mr. Testerman

recommended that | contact you to arrange a few minutes of time at the next commissioners meeting.

Could you please advise on what steps | need to take to request time to present my concerns at the next
meeting?

Thanks and regards,




